
TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON 
OFFICE OF THE CLERK 

 
Official Minutes from the Public Hearing of the Town of Port Washington Town Board was held on  

Monday, August 3, 2020 at 7:15 p.m. at the Town Hall, 3715 Highland Drive, 
 Port Washington, WI. 

  
1. Roll Call: 

Supervisor Schlenvogt called the Public Hearing to order. 
Present: Mike Didier virtual via Zoom, Gary Schlenvogt, Greg Welton, Heather Krueger- Clerk 
Absent: none 
Residents Present: 8 & 1 member of the Press 

 
2. Consider an ordinance to create a new residential zoning district classification, R-4 

Residential District, to provide for single-family development within the City Growth Area (as 
defined by the Boundary Agreement between the Town and City of Port Washington) at 
densities not to exceed 4.0 dwelling units per net acre, served by public sanitary sewer and 
municipal water. Per Schlenvogt, this was heard at the Plan Commission and they have approved 
this new zoning district.  Pete Didier: is happy to see the City and the Town working together.  
No other comments made.  

 
3. Adjourn: Motion made by Welton to adjourn the public hearing, second by Schlenvogt. Motion 

passed unanimously. 
 
 
 

 
Heather Krueger 

Clerk 
 
 


